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January 11, 2021 

RE:     APPLICATION FOR A CANNABIS RETAIL STORE AUTHORIZATION 
T Cannabis 
38 MILL ST E 
ACTON, ON L7J1H2 

File Number: 1022903 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Thank you for having taken the time to share your comments about the proposed cannabis retail 
store identified above. We wish to advise you that the Registrar has considered your submission 
along with others received in response to this store’s application.  

As we have stated in our materials about the Public Interest Notice process, the Cannabis 
Licence Act, 2018 and its Regulation allow the Registrar to consider the following matters 
related to public interest when making a decision as to whether or not to authorize a cannabis 
retail store: 

1. Protecting public health and safety

2. Protecting youth and restricting their access to cannabis

3. Preventing illicit activities in relation to cannabis

After carefully considering all of the available information, the Registrar has determined that 
issuance of the cannabis Retail Store Authorization for the above noted premises is not contrary 
to the public interest. 

All owners and operators of cannabis retail stores are subject to the provincial Cannabis Licence 
Act, 2018 and its Regulation, and the AGCO’s Registrar Standards. 

For more information, please visit our website at www.agco.ca/cannabis. 

Yours truly, 

Raj Singh 
Eligibility Officer 
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